
 

 

HERRON POINT CLEAN UP WEEKEND 

Saturday 5th May to Sunday 6th May 

The cleanup will start Saturday afternoon along the water front. 

1pm to 3pm 

The main clean-up will happen on Sunday morning 9am to 12pm  

Followed by a BBQ Lunch supplied by the Shire of Murray at 12:30pm 

 

For those camping, the camp fees will be $5.50ea p/nt 

Please let me know your camping arrangements i.e. caravan/camper/tent  

as the camp host needs to know where to fit us in & how many attending. 

Rubbish bags will be provided, please bring gloves/hats/sun screen etc. 

 

If you wish to spend the weekend at Herron Point and be involved in the clean up please 

contact Glen McDougall via email to treasurer@armadale4wdclub.com.au by the 20th April as 

the caretaker needs numbers for the campsites and BBQ lunch. 
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